
Central KYC Registry Notification  

Subject: DATE EXTENSION FOR CHANGE IN UPDATE FLOW 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

Greetings from Central KYC Registry!  

1. The Central KYC Registry has, on review, decided to further extend the date for the release of the 

changes to the periodic file. The revised date will be communicated shortly. However, the 

discontinuation of the earlier version (periodic file version 1.1) scheduled for August 03, 2018 will go 

ahead as planned. 

For any queries or clarifications, please call our helpdesk on 022-61102592/ 26592595 or email us at 

helpdesk@ckycindia.in.  

Regards,  

Central KYC Team 
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